
Contact details 

Rector:     Revd. Mark Lucas:  Tel:  01536 628501   Mob: 07788100757  

        E-mail: rector@stbots.church 

Youth:     Revd. Andy Clark    Tel:  01536 660363      E-mail: youth@stbots.church 

Children:  Revd. Andy Clark Mob: 07590617738   E-mail: kids@stbots.org.uk 

Wardens: Peter Jackson: Tel: 01536  514284  E-mail: peter@curlycoats.me.uk 

     Ken Ansdell:  Tel: 01536  392553  E-mail: ken.ansdell@ntlworld.com 

Office:     Tel: 01536 414052  E-mail: admin@stbots.church (Opening Hours Mon - Thursday 

        9:00am - 1:00pm.) 

What’s happening next week? 

• Monday 23rd April 

9:30am  Refresh 

1:00pm  Staff meeting 

7:30pm  Bell ringers 

7:30pm  18-30s 

• Tuesday 24th April 

9:30am  Make & Play 

8:00pm  Home Groups Meet 

• Wednesday 25th April 

9:30am  Ladies Bible Study 

8:00pm  LINK  

• Thursday 26th April 

10:30am - 12:00pm Firm Foundations 

7:30pm  Warkton Wonders 

   at St Edmund’s 

8:00pm  1eighty 

• Friday 27th April 

7:30pm  Music Practice 

• Saturday 28th April 

9:30am  Outreach morning 

   at Frontier Centre 

10:30am  Bell Ringers  

Services at St Botolph’s 

Sunday 29th April 

9:15am Morning Service  

11:00am Morning Service 

6:30pm Holy Communion 

 

Racket Sports Evenings 

At Arena Sports, Thurston Drive, 

NN15 6PB on the 1st Friday of every 

month. 

From 7pm to 8pm, followed by  

refreshments in the bar. 

Next events : 

Friday 4th May, Friday 1st June 
Email Addresses 

Church email addresses are now as  

follows:- 

Mark - rector@stbots.church 

Andy - youth@stbots.church 

Office - admin@stbots.church 

Barton Seagrave: Village, Church and 

People. 

Anne Pegg will have new copies available at 

£10 to purchase on the following dates: 

Thursday, 19th April at Potter's Place 

Sunday, 22th April at church between 

9.15a.m. and 11 a.m. services. 

St Bots Social Media 

S 
t Botolph's is now on Instagram 

@stbots 

If you would like to share a photo 

with us, please send it via text or 

WhatsApp to 07825 279228. 

St Botolph’s Church  
Family News 

22nd April 2018 
Fourth Sunday of Easter 

  
  
 
 

“...he saved us, not because of works done by us 

in righteousness, but according to his own  

mercy, by the washing of regeneration and  

renewal of the Holy Spirit.” 

  Titus 3:5 

 

Services 22nd April 

 

9:15am Morning Service 

 Titus 3:5-8  p999 

11:00am Morning Service 

 Titus 3:5-8  p999 

6:30pm Evening Service 

 Rev 6   p1031 

INTENTIONAL 

A 
 Saturday morning, when we can encourage one another, and learn more about 

how to share Jesus  

April 28th, 9am - 12 noon 

Frontier centre, Irthlingborough   

There are limited spaces: please sign up online  http://www.stbots.church/ 

There is no charge for this event. Refreshments provided  

Invitation 
Pledge to Pray 

16th - 19th May 
St Botolph’s Church building will be open daily and set up with resources and inspiration 
for your prayers. 

Thy Kingdome Come 
 

www.thykingdomecome.global 

Firm Foundations 

F 
irm Foundations is next Thursday 26th April from 10:30am to  

12 noon. 

Bible study starts at 11:00am. 

This month’s subject is, “I am the Good Shepherd”. 

http://www.stbots.org.uk/


Refreshments  

Please join us for refreshments which 

will be served today after the 9:15am 

service in Church House. If you are 

new to St Botolph’s please join us for 

coffee so we can get to know you 

better by chatting over a  

cuppa. Squash is also available. 

General Data Protection  

Regulations (Update) 

G 
DPR Data Legislation comes 

into force on May 25th 2018. 

We have now sent out the 

first batch of emails and let-

ters seeking your consent (or otherwise) 

to store your personal data. 

We have had a good number of  

responses but there is still a large  

number outstanding. 

If you don’t reply we will be unable  to 

store your data and contact you. 

You have the right to say “No” to data 

being held, either at the time we send 

the email/letters or in the future. It is 

important that you reply 

however, so that we can 

remove your  

information from church 

records, if necessary. 

Kettering Street Pastors 

“We are from churches in the borough of 

Kettering giving our time freely, caring,  

listening and helping people on Saturday 

nights in our town. The night time economy 

faces many pressures. Whilst enjoying a 

great evening out in Kettering there are 

problems; anti-social behaviour; the safety 

of women in our streets, rough sleepers and 

other issues relating to drunkenness. We 

care about our community and seek to  

provide a practical witness to the love of 

Jesus on our streets”.  

Kettering Street Pastors have been based 

at Central since July 2011. Street Pastors 

go out in all weathers typically from 10-3 

am. We have a wonderful team of Prayer 

Pastors who pray over us back at our 

base whilst we are out.  

If you are interested in becoming a Street or 

Prayer Pastor or would like to find out more 

by coming out as an observer one week. 

Contact: 

Don Spooner on 09654670 or e mail  

kettering@streetpastors.org.uk  

Pentecost Gospel Choir 

There is still time to join the gospel choir for our Pentecost Service on 20th May, 6:30pm at 

Christ the King marking the end of this year’s ‘Thy Kingdom Come’ global prayer movement 

from Ascension to Pentecost.  

It would be wonderful to have a great representation from our local churches in this choir. 

Rehearsals are 7:30pm-9pm at Christ the King on Tuesday 24th April and 8th and 15th May.  

Please do encourage people to come along - it’s great fun and the music is not too difficult!  

Thank you, Eleanor Jeans 

Help us to enfold our church family with  

prayer. Please pray for these people  this 

week: 

 

• Harry & June Eastwood 

• Heather & Don Cash 

• Graham Bell 

• Helen Clayton & family 

• Pat Thomas 

• Ron & Christine Eyre 

• Bob Hart 

St. Botolph’s Visiting Team 

Please let one of our visiting team know if 

there is anyone you think would  

appreciate a visit. 

Alice Spence - 726291 

Kate Curnock - 484555  

Nancy Williams - 516133 

Gloria Smith - 723193 

Saturday Hour of Prayer 

Will continue on the first Saturday of the 
month from 9:00am to 10:00am in the  
Panelled Room of Church House. 
• 5th May 
• 2nd June 

Clergy Rest Days w/c 23rd April  

March 

Mark Lucas - Friday 

Andy Clark - Saturday 

Warkton Wonders 

Is a series of meditations, led by Mark, for 

those who are Christian or curious to  

explore their faith. They will be held in St 

Edmund’s on Thursdays between Easter 

and Whitsun. The next session starts at 

7:30pm on Thursday 26th April. 

Bring a friend.  

Harry & June 

Harry and June’s family are still not sure 

what would be best to buy for Harry and 

June – they need to do a bit more work 

with June to see if she could use a laptop/

tablet. Therefore we have sent a cheque 

for just over £500 to them and they will let 

us know what they decide in due course. 

Thank you all for your donations.  

Harry and June really enjoy receiving the 

many cards and letters they have had so 

do keep sending them. Apparently the 

staff are amazed at the amount of post 

they receive – hopefully they will want to 

know why! 

Mary-Ann 

www.stbots.church 

Evangelical Church, Koševsko Brdo,  

Sarajevo 

Slavko’s latest newsletter is available on the 

church website and in the Fellowship Room 

in Church House. 

mailto:kettering@streetpastors.org.uk

